
October 23, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well.

It has come to our attention that some of our families have planned trips and will be visiting
relatives throughout upcoming months.  Although we look forward to spending time with family
and friends, we must continue to be mindful and diligent in implementing safe practices in order
to stay healthy during these uncertain times.  

In light  of the COVID-19 crisis,  all  school districts  are required to follow the guidance and
mandates set forth by the New Jersey Department of Health, Governor Murphy, and the New
Jersey Department of Education.  Any student travelling to one of the states on the Governor’s
quarantine list or to another country with high or moderate COVID-19 must quarantine for 14
days.  The quarantine starts on the day the traveler reenters to the state of New Jersey.  

If you know ahead of time, please be forthcoming and share your trip dates and destinations with
the school so your child’s education can continue virtually during the quarantine timeframe.

Please  visit  the  NJDOH  COVID-19  -Travel  Restrictions  for  travel  information  from  NJ  to
another state at https://covid19.nj.gov/faqs/nj-information/  travel   .

Please visit the cdc.gov/coronavirus for travel information from NJ to another country at
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/map-and-travel-notices.html .

In addition, please be reminded that Nov. 3rd is a virtual learning day for ALL students PreK-8.
Please mark your calendar and be prepared for your child to learn from home on this day.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.  Stay safe and stay well.

Your Partner in Education,

Michele R. Pillari, Ed.D.

Michele R. Pillari, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
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